



Dear Luis Padilla,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Tamika Bateman,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards

Pegro A. Villalobos

Thair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Chauncey Allen,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro W. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathuyn Flowers



Dear Russell Diggs,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Jonathon Haynes,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Mark Vasquez,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Janet Moore,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear George Freeman,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Jason Miller,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Billy James,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Denise Cavanaugh,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Sean Oliver and Life Anew,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Dream Out Loud,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Honorable George Morales and George Morales Dove Springs Advisory Board,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Central Texas Food Bank,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Georgia Steen and Travis County Posse,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Chris Ng and South Austin Senior Activity Center Advisory Board,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear John Harros,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear David Blackwood,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A. Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation Board

Kathryn Flowers



Dear Allen Weeks and Austin Voices,

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the warmth of the holiday season. We wanted to express our deepest gratitude on behalf of the City of Austin Parks and Recreation Board.

Your collective efforts and generosity have played a pivotal role in making this year's Thanksgiving event an overwhelming success. It was truly heartwarming to witness the community coming together to ensure that every family in need could experience the joy and abundance of the Thanksgiving holiday.

The spirit of community that was evident throughout this endeavor embodies the true essence of Thanksgiving. Your kindness and compassion have not only provided nourishment for the body but have also nourished those who may have been facing difficult circumstances. Your efforts have made a significant impact on the lives of those who might have otherwise faced a challenging holiday season.

We extend our heartfelt thanks to you, and to every volunteer, donor, and supporter who contributed in various capacities, whether through time, resources, or emotional support. Your generosity has created a ripple effect of positivity that will be felt long after the Thanksgiving season.

Your dedication to making a difference in the lives of others is a shining example of the good that can be achieved when a community comes together with a common goal.

Warm regards,

Pedro A Villalobos

Chair, Parks and Recreation-Board

Kathryn Flowers